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Please welcome the following families to Dove Point:

Rick and Jennie Day – 12002 Bettye Ann Court

Jeff and Julie Perry (Max and Kate) - 12815 Dove Lake Drive

Alex and Edie Rendon (Sara) – 13005 Trump Avenue 

Wayne and Kathy Wall – 4201 Stilger Circle
Dates to Remember……………               [image: image2.wmf]                     
Dove Point Board Meeting – Monday, June 14 @ 7 pm

Dove Point Annual Yard Sale – Saturday, June 26

***No Dove Point Board Meeting in July***

Dove Point Board Meeting – Monday, August 9 @ 7 pm

Dove Point Neighborhood Picnic – Saturday, August 28 (tentative)          
[image: image3.wmf]     A Note of Sympathy to:

Charlene Sauer in the passing of her husband, George Sauer (Patterson Park Ct.)
[image: image9.wmf]With joyful and thankful hearts

Lou and Mary Beth announce the arrival of

John Robert Ranhofer

Born February 11, 2010 at 8:18 p.m.

7 pounds, 13 ounces, 20 inches long

“Every good gift and every perfect gift comes from above.”  James 1:17
Saratoga Community Recreation Association
Swim Club 2010 Membership
Located in the heart of Saratoga Woods Subdivision, the Saratoga Swim Club offers a full family experience with Junior Olympic size pool, wading pool, and facility rentals.  Saratoga Association is now accepting applications from residents of Dove Point.   Applications are available on their website:  www.saratogawoodsra.org.  
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Annual Membership Fees are as follows:                                        


Family Membership:  $375


Couple Membership:  $325


Single Membership:  $200 (must be over the age of 12 years)*

The pool was opened on May 29---if you can picture yourself relaxing by the pool, join them this summer!

* Single membership for persons under the age of 18 must be in the name of a parent or legal guardian.  

Attendance Encouraged at Monthly Board Meetings
The Board of Directors would like to encourage residents of Dove Point to attend upcoming monthly board meetings.  We plan to discuss needed changes to the deed restrictions and the possibility of increasing annual dues.  Currently, our deed restrictions are vague and leave too much room for different interpretations.  If we do not want privacy fences, tool sheds, or above ground pools it should be clearly stated in the deed restrictions.  We have also discussed combining the four deed restrictions into one for the entire neighborhood.  If you would like your voice heard and provide input on future changes to the deed restrictions, please make time to attend.  The date and location for upcoming board meetings can be found on the Dove Point website by clicking on the calendar link. 
                   “Dove Point Neighborhood Party”                      [image: image4.wmf] 
Plans are in the works for a neighborhood “block party” and Golf Scramble.  Please tentatively mark August 28 on your calendars for this fun event.  If you would like to participate in the planning of this event, please contact Daryl Martin or any member of the board.   Details of the event will be communicated as the date draws closer.  

2010 Improvement/Change Proposals Update

At the 2009 Annual Neighborhood Association Meeting, the suggestion was made to include in the newsletter a list of Improvement/Change Proposals that are submitted to the Board of Directors for approval so residents are made aware of what has been approved/not approved.  The following proposals have been submitted (and approved) in 2010:

	Resident
	Proposed Improvement/Change
	Status

	Dunn’s
(Patterson Park Ct.)
	Install in-ground pool and extend fencing 
	Approved (blueprints submitted)

	Greenwell’s
(Stilger Circle)
	Sunroom Addition 
	Approved (drawings submitted) with the recommendation that landscaping be added around new addition

	Powell’s
	Addition of small fence
	Approved

	Chin’s
	Patio to replace deck
	Approved


Dove Point Lake---We Need Your Help!
Recently, trash has been left around the lake and evidence of late night partying, including alcohol and drug paraphernalia.  There are visitors or residents parking in the court and walking into the woods on the other side of the lake.  Obviously, they are not visiting the lake to fish!  A grate was removed from the spillway which could have caused serious injury to a child if they fell into the drain.  A sofa was even carried into the spillway and left.  The Louisville Metro Police Department has been contacted and they have agreed to patrol the area.  If you notice any suspicious activity around the lake, please contact LMPD at 574-2111 (press #5 to get a person) or a member of the board.  

                                                                  


2010 Board Members
	Name


	Position
	E-Mail Address
	Contact Info

	Daryl Martin
	President
	daryldeb@insightbb.com
	12818 Dove Lake Dr.

 267-5899

	Eric Dunn
	Secretary
	ericdunn@jeffersontownfire.com
	4205 Patterson Pk Ct.

292-8208

	Jackie Fralick
	Treasurer
	fralickwiggins@yahoo.com
	4201 Bryant Park Dr.

267-0120

	Beverly Drake
	Assistant Treasurer
	bddrake@gmail.com
	13003 Turner Court

261-9090

	Bill Coates
	Vice President
	nobodybutbill@aol.com
	4201 Patterson Pk Ct.

266-7092


	Brian Zeilman


	Compliance
Director
	bk4224@yahoo.com
	4224 Stilger Circle

749-0636


Have a safe and happy Fourth of July!
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Dear Residents,


Wow, school is out and summer is upon us once again.  I hope that everyone has been getting out and enjoying the wonderful weather.  We are asking once again for everyone to watch your speed and abide by the posted 25 mph speed limit.  We have received several calls about speeding on Dove Lake Drive and Dixon Park Blvd. and a couple of complaints about Dove Park Blvd.  We want a safe environment for all residents, especially our children.  Please Slow Down.   Recently, the Board Members have received a number of complaints about residents not abiding by the deed restrictions.  The most common violations are: 


Cars parked on the street overnight or for an extended amount of time


Fences, pools, and other improvements being erected without prior written approval from the association board (see article on Page 4 for 2010 approved changes)


Failure to properly maintain the home and/or failure to maintain yard and landscaping   





Please keep in mind that the Deed Restrictions are for the mutual benefit of all home owners in the subdivision.  They were established to help enhance our property values and prevent a decrease in those values.  It is the responsibility of every homeowner in the subdivision to abide by these restrictions and to properly maintain their property.  It has been the position of this Board to provide a friendly, safe and neighborly environment for all residents in Dove Point.  We have tried to be neighborly in dealing with compliance issues brought to our attention and want to continue in that manner, but we will be more assertive with residents who choose not to abide by the rules.   To report a deed restriction violation, please contact or email Brian Zeilman, Compliance Director or feel free to contact me.  For a copy of the Deed Restrictions, please visit the Dove Point website or give me a call.  I welcome your comments, concerns, or suggestions on how to keep Dove Point a great place to live.


We hope to see everyone at the Dove Point Annual Party and Golf Scramble.  It was a good time last year and we hope more residents will join us this year.   Have a Great Summer!


 Daryl Martin           �
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